.Q. Student Voice

Interviews

Meet NIA's Student
Leadership Team

A chance to learn more about what
our young people experience at NIA!

This week we interviewed Leah in Year
1.

Question of the week:

Q: What is your highlight from the first
half term of the year?

A: I've had some lesson changes
which means that | am able to focus
more on English Maths and Science
which has been really beneficial.

Q: What is your highlight of the week?
A: I'm quite proud of myself for
powering through in my English mock,
it was 2 hours long and I'm happy
with my progress.

Q: What are your goals for this
academic year?

A: 1 want to pass English, Maths and
Science. | like BTEC Sport and would
like to do well in that also.

Q: What are your careers aspirations?
A: Either something to do with
cooking or engineering, two very
different things!

Q: Final message or piece of advice
for your readers.

A: You can achieve anything that you
set your mind to!

Ismail - Student Assistant Head of Sixth Form

Hello, my name is Ismail (Ish), 'm the Student Assistant
Head of KS5 (Sixth Form) & one of the founders of
Student Leadership. My role is to help and support KS5
and the whole school. | believe in the student voice and
the development of NIA, | want to showcase the school
on what it is, a school for students to thrive in many
ways that one. As a student who started way back in
2019, I've seen this school change in every way possible,
I've seen all perspectives of NIA and seen the ability of
students to adapt and change for the brighter future,
we as students always had a view on rules and
changes made and are brave to talk about it and
demand for something better. | know what changes are
needed by students and what people want for us to
grow as d school.

Finally, | am a very approachable person and always
take in feedback and topic people want us to discuss
about.

&3
Student Council Assembly ?@E

Last week our Student Councillors presented assemblies
to Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 to encourage more students to
apply and to share the topic focus options for Spring
Term 1. Enjoy some photos of our Student Council in

action!




